
 

 

Week of June 2, 2024 

Sun., June 2  College Grads Recognized  
 8:00 a.m. Worship / Fellowship 
 9:30 a.m. Nursery (Upstairs) 
 10:00 a.m. Worship & Live-Stream  
  Special Music: Summer Choir 
 10:30 a.m. Children’s Church (CE) 
 11:00 a.m. Fellowship 
  VBS June 3-6 
Mon. June 3 1:00 p.m. Staff Meeting (Library) 
 5:15 p.m. Worship & Music (Library) 
 6:00 p.m. Boy Scouts 116 (Activity Center)  
Tues., June 4 1:00 p.m. Mission (Library) 
 7:00 p.m. Boy Scouts O.A. (Stage Room) 
Weds., June 5 5:30 a.m. Church Nominating Committee (Library)  

Thurs., June 6 5:30 p.m.  APNC (Library)  
Fri., June 7   Church Office is Closed at Noon 
Sat., June 8 8:00 a.m. Men on a Mission (Fellowship Hall)  
Sun., June 9 8:00 a.m. Worship / Fellowship 
 9:30 a.m. Nursery (Upstairs) 
 10:00 a.m. Worship & Live-Stream 
 10:30 a.m. Children’s Church (CE) 
 11:00 a.m. Fellowship 

Join Us For Summer Choir July 7 and August 4 

Everyone Welcome! We will meet in the choir 
room at 9 am on that Sunday to rehearse the 
piece we will sing in church. We will not wear 
robes and would love to have anyone join us. 
See you on the first Sunday of the month for 
Summer Choir!  

 

Vacation Bible School 
Happening at the Church 

June 3 - 6  

9 AM - 12:30 PM 

Lunch Provided 

  

  

 

Please Join Us for Fellowship 
Following the 8 & 10 a.m. services today 

Coffee and cookies!  

Meet new people, visit with friends. 

Meryl Adams 

Nadine Amen 

Max Arrowsmith 

Guy Beardsley 

Gail Blackwell 

Clarice Brown 

Kevin Boyce 

Rose Burrows 

Olivia Campbell 

Austin Cassel 

Donna DiNino 

Cooper Dulany 

Donna Jo Epler 

Heather Franks 

Adam George 

Patricia Goss 

Charles Ham 

Gail Heimbuck 

Jim Keen 

Karl Krieger 

Virginia Leach 

Tina Lemmons 

Linda McGuire 

Mary Lou 

 McMindes 

Benny Medina 

Cindy Miller 

Tom Muhlbach 

Kari Murdoch 

William Norton III 

Susan Payne 

Carson Pittman 

Loren Pully 

Priscilla... 

Paula Qualls 

Mary Rapp 

Misty Saxon 

Paula Stevens 

Gary Thompson 

Dorothy Tyrell 

Sarah Wacker 

Javen Westby 

 **New Additions 

Please let us know when we may remove a 
loved one or friend from our prayer list. 

If you would like someone placed on the prayer list, please 

send an email to: churchoffice@firstprescheyenne.org or call 

the office at 307-638-3345. 

mailto:churchoffice@firstprescheyenne.org


 

 

Please plan 
to join us! 

 
 

Coming 

July 14 
 

Community Utility Assistance: First Presbyterian Church 

financially assists people from Cheyenne who are behind in their utility 
bills and are challenged to pay their bills. Many face having their utili-
ties disconnected. We limit the assistance to each person to $250 once 
each year. The funds come from both an Irmgard Meyer Grant and do-
nations from you, the congregation. The grant funds have been expend-
ed for this year. If you would like to assist with this much needed mis-
sion work, you may donate to the Utilities Assistance Fund. Every dona-
tion helps one more family. Thank you.  

 

 

 

Celebrants this Week:  
Cade Anderson, Eric Todd, Michael Boyce,  

Pete Arnold, and Ashley Braisted. 

  

June 2, 2024 
First Presbyterian Church 

220 W. 22nd Street – Cheyenne, WY 82001 
(307) 638-3345 – firstprescheyenne.org 

churchoffice@firstprescheyenne.org  

Communion Extended Table offerings for the 
Extended Table this week goes to Family Promise. Thank 
you for your donations of diapers, wipes, and laundry 
detergent. (Please, no food.)  
 

Recognizing  

College Graduates Today! 
(See Insert) 

 Soloists ~ Duets ~ Groups 

Would you like to sing or play an instrument in front of an 
appreciative audience? Yes! Contact Wendy at 631-4479 to 
schedule a date this summer for a 10 AM worship service. 
 
 

Church’s Vintage China. We will be 
keeping 100 place settings of the our 
vintage china. The remainder of the dishes 
are available to the congregation for 
remembrance, gifts, etc.—perhaps use 
them for their original purpose, plant a 
small succulent in a cup, or repurpose as a 
candy dish? Dinner plates, salad plates, 

soup bowls, fruit bowls, coffee 
cups, platters, sugar bowls and creamers will be 
available in Fellowship Hall after worship 
services on June 16, 23, and 30. You are 
welcome to take some of our church history 
into your home to enjoy! 

 

  

The Chancel Flowers... 
are given in loving memory of their daughter, Erin  
Kathleen Smith, by Dr. Bruce and Darlene Smith. 

Thank you for worshipping with us today. We 
encourage visitors and members to sign Our 
Worshiping Fellowship pad when it is passed 
during worship.  

A time to worship 
offsite. The service is 

held inside the 
Kiwanis House in 

Lions Park.  

Music provided by 
Eleanor Lane and 

1st Five. 

It’s the time we hold 
our annual ‘picnic’, 


